Draft Statement from Torbay Council’s Health Scrutiny Board on Devon Partnership NHS Trust’s
Quality Account 2011/2012

Devon Partnership NHS Trust’s Quality Account for 2011/2012 has been considered by Torbay
Council’s Health Scrutiny Board. The Account provides a rounded commentary on the work of the
Trust and shows how its work integrates with that of the other Trusts whose Quality Accounts the
Board has considered.

Whilst Torbay’s Health Scrutiny Board has not carried out any formal work in conjunction with the
Trust over the course of this year, the informal sharing of information continues to be appreciated.

The Board commends Devon Partnership NHS Trust for its openness and transparency of its
operations and hopes that the Trust will continue to work closely with the Board and Torbay Council
as a whole.
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